
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #5-1-2022 

Date:      5/6/2022 

Subject: Eagle Scout Volunteers Needed 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Jim Denzien is looking for Eagle Scouts for a 
ceremony to be held on 5/14 after our base 
meeting for the grandson of base member 
Edward L Schafer. 
 
Please respond by directly contacting Jim Denzien at 
jimdenzien@gmail.com or George Woods, Base 
Commander. 

  

 
  

  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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